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13-001212-CLN-02

TO: DISTRIBUTION

FROM: C NEUMEYER

SUBJECT: MINUTES OF MEETING ON EXTENSION OF Ip RANGE TO 1.5MA

A meeting was held on 12/8/00 to review the issues related to an increase in the allowable maximum plasma current on NSTX from 1.0 to 1.5MA. The following persons were in attendance:

M. Bell 
J. Chrzanowski 
R. Marsala 
C. Neumeyer
J. Levine

C. Neumeyer presented the attached material. 

The summary and conclusions are repeated here:

“Issues have been evaluated without the benefit of a complete analysis (i.e. TSC, equilibria, SPARK and ANSYS) and without an exhaustive analysis of disruption behavior. 

However, margins seem to be large, and no apparent show-stoppers have been identified. 

Pending review of these findings it is recommended to:

A. approve the higher level of operation at limited Bt (e.g. 4.5kG);

B. resurrect the analysis work on SPARK and ANSYS;

C. establish a disruption database;

D. implement Digital Coil Protection system.

The only comments were that:

1) Safety Assessment Document (SAD) will need to be changed;

2) Calculations should be checked.

The only hardware/software changes required are those related to the Ip measurement. R. Marsala was instructed to proceed with preparations for these changes. 

I will be working with R. Hatcher to formalize/check the calculations. 
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